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VICTORIANS CLAIMING REBATES ON DINING AND ENTERTAINMENT

From pottery classes to museum exhibitions, hot springs visits and winery lunches, an Andrews Labor
Government initiative is getting people out and about enjoying the best that our state has to offer.

Minister for Industry Support and Recovery Martin Pakula today confirmed that there have been over 580,000
successful claims since the Victorian Dining and Entertainment Program launched on 29 March.

Over a quarter of entertainment claims, 28 per cent, so far are for theatre and performing arts, with popular
choices including Hamilton and Harry Potter and the Cursed Child. Cinema purchases are close behind, accounting
for 26 per cent of claims.

Live music performances have featured prominently with 13 per cent of customers claiming for gigs.

The dining rebates are available from Monday to Thursday anywhere in Victoria outside of the City of Melbourne
municipality.

Hai Di Lao, Dumpling Alley, Shanghai Red and Phoenix Soars take the top four spots on the claims list for
customers dining in or collecting a takeaway in person.

Almost two-thirds of claimants surveyed said the program was a key reason for making their purchase or
spending more than they would have otherwise.

Businesses and customers are encouraged to get in quick to benefit from the program before it closes on
Thursday 30 June or when funds run out — whichever happens first. Individuals can claim a combined total of up
to $125 back.

The program is part of the Labor Government’s $200 million Victorian Business Stimulus Package supporting local
businesses and jobs.

For more information, including how to claim, go to vic.gov.au/dining-entertainment.

Quotes attributable to Minister for Industry Support and Recovery Martin Pakula

“We are encouraging Victorians to take up this fantastic opportunity to get out, grab dinner, see a show and
support some of the local businesses hardest-hit by the pandemic.”

“This program is helping to build business and consumer confidence, support jobs and contribute to our state’s
continued economic recovery.”

Media contact: Anthony Templeton 0475 256 383 | Anthony.Templeton@minstaff.vic.gov.au


https://www.vic.gov.au/business-stimulus-package
https://www.vic.gov.au/victorian-dining-and-entertainment-program

